
Dear Members of the Temple Select Board, 
 
FYI, we happened upon these events (copies attached below) which were omitted from 
the list of events submitted by the Applicant in response to Attorney Drescher’s 5/26/21 
correspondence. The website for Dahlia is found at “dahlianomadic.com". 
 
It appears each of these events is open to the general public.  Events open to the public 
are not included in the Application submitted by Stepping Stones Farm and Event 
Center, LLC, and as a result, do not comply with the criteria specified in Attorney 
Drescher’s letter. 
 
We believe it would be helpful for the Town, and to us as Abutters, to have the Applicant 
provide the date and time of each event, type of event, and number of attendees. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Arlene Laurenitis 
Alec MacMartin 
46 Collins Road 
Wilton, NH 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


